
Inspections on 14th January 2019 

 

From 14th January 2019, officers from The DIP, The Economic 

Crime Suppression Division and The Office of Provincial Commercial 

Affairs Krabi inspected at Ao Nang, Krabi Province.  From the 

inspections, the officers did not find any counterfeit goods. 

 

 

 


